



BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

Professionalism Integrity Accountability



MEMORANDUM

TO

ALL BOC/EMPLOYEES

ALL BOC STAKEHOLDERS

THE GENERAL PUBLIC

FROM

REY LEONARDO B. GUERRERO

Commissioner AUG 27 2023

SUBJECT

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

DATE

27 August 2020

This is to inform all Bureau of Customs employees, stakeholders, and the general public, and to reiterate previous memoranda and advisories issued on the matter, that **Atty. Teodoro M. Jumamil** is no longer connected with the Bureau of Customs since <u>09 July 2019</u>, in whatever capacity.

To ensure that your concerns are properly and timely addressed, the general public is advised to course transactions through the Bureau of Customs' Customer Care Center and Public Information and Assistance Division.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.